
STAFF NEETING 4:00 P.M. J  PARCH 21  1964 

Same people present as in the morning. 

Mr. Miens announced that Mr. Barson, an IRS agent working 
on various matters in connection with the investigation, will be 

located in Dr. Goldberg's office. 

The staff then returned to the discussion concerning the inter-
viewing of witnesses. The major question that developed was whether 

inconsistencies should appear in the record. No decision resulted. 

This led into a discussion of whether interviews between 

staff members and prospective witnesses should be recorded. Another 
point discussed was the final form of the report. The problem was how 
to deal with all of the documentary evidence. 

It was decided to form a committee composed of Professor 

Redlich (Chairman), Mr. Belin and Mx. Liebeler to draft proposed 

procedures to be followed by the staff in interviewing witnesses. 

At :30 P.M. the meeting was recessed with the hope that the 
committee would iron out all the above mentioned problems. 


